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OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

Port Blair, dated the 307 April 1998
To

The Superintending Engineer
Electricity Department
Port Blair.

Sub :- Permanent interruption of electricity supply at Shompen Hut Complex -
reg.

Sir,

It has been reported by the representative of this Samiti that there is no
electricity supply at the Shompen Hut Complex, Campbell Bay since last many
days due to which the facilities provided to the Shompens are being hampered.

1, Therefore, it is, requested you to kindly Jook into the matter and make
necessary arrangementis to resume the power supply at the Shompen Hut Complex
at the carliest.

Yours faithlully.

‘ e (Mohammed)

\ Wi Executive Secretary
- - AAIVS
opy fo :-

1) The Secretary (TW), A & N Administration for information.
2y The Director (TW), A & N Administration for information

AAIVS




